READING COMPREHENSION

Cliffton

Do you want a good place to visit this summer? Cliffton is a beautiful, old town by the sea on the south coast of England. It's quite small, but there are lots of excellent hotels next to the sea. You can come by car or bus. There's a bus station near the town centre, but there isn't a train station. Do you like shopping? There are lots of great shops in Cliffton, too. And it's a great place to eat. There are lots of good restaurants and cafés in the square. Cliffton is a very old town with lots of beautiful, old buildings. You can learn about its history in the museum. The museum is opposite the square. There's also a big park next to the school. You can walk, ride your bike or play tennis here. Do you like sport? Well, there's a great sports centre in the town. You can play basketball or volleyball here. Or you can go swimming in the swimming pool. The sports centre is between the park and the swimming pool. In the evening you can go to the cinema or eat in one of the great cafés near the sea. Cliffton is a great place to visit!

Choose the correct answers.

- 1. Where are the hotels in Clifton?
 - A. \Box opposite the park
 - B. \Box behind the museum
 - C. \Box next to the sea
- 2. How can you travel to Clifton?
 - A. \Box by bus or car
 - B. \Box by bus or train
 - C. \Box by car
- 3. Describe Clifton.
 - A. \Box It's a big, new town with lots of beautiful churches.
 - B. \Box It's an old town with lots of beautiful, old buildings.
 - C. \Box It's new and very expensive.
- 4. Where's the museum?
 - A. \Box It's opposite the square.
 - B. \Box It's behind the square.
 - C. \Box It's next to the shopping centre.
- 5. Where's the sports centre?
 - A. \Box It's behind the swimming pool.
 - B. \Box It's between the park and the swimming pool.
 - C. \Box It's near the sea.
- 6. What can you do in the evening?
 - A. \Box You can go shopping.
 - B. \Box You can visit the museum.
 - C. \Box You can go to the cinema.